
AALS Immigration Law Section 

Call for Papers for Works-in-Progress Session at AALS  

San Diego, CA 

Saturday, January 6, 2018, 3:30 PM – 5:15 PM 

The AALS Immigration Law Section issues this Call for Papers for a Works-in-Progress (WIP) 
Session at AALS 2018, which will be held in San Diego, CA between   The WIP Session will 
take place on January 6, 2018 (Saturday) between 3:30 PM and 5:15 PM right after the 
section’s main program, “Immigration Adjudication in an Era of Mass Deportation.”  

Papers can be on any topic that relates to immigration and citizenship law. Drafts must be 
submitted by August 31, 2017, 5:00 PM Eastern Standard Time (EST) to 
immprof2018@gmail.com. The WIP Session provides speakers the opportunity to present 
their work and receive feedback from commentators. Papers that are slotted for publication 
by January 2018 are not eligible.  Pre-tenured and non-tenure track professors are strongly 
encouraged to submit. On the subject line, please write, “Submission for Immigration Law 
Section’s Works-in-Progress Session.”   

Up to three speakers will be selected from this Call for papers.  Selected speakers will be 
notified by the third week of September 2017.  
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